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In Reply, Ph Reply, Please Refer to Los Angeles, California 
December 4, 1963 

1 DR. WILLIAM MC CALL 

On December 2, 1963, Bob Reynolds, Post Office 
Box 241, La Mirada, California, telephonically contacted 
the Los Angeles Office of the Federal Bureau of 
Investigation and advised as follows: 

On November 22, 1963, Reynolds took his son to 
the family doctor, Dr. William McCall, La Palma Street, 
Anaheim, California. He stated en route to the doctor's 
office he heard the news on the radio of the President . 
being assassinated. He stated that when he arrived at the 
doctor's office, he reported the news to Dr. McCall, who 
replied, "Good; did they kill him?" He said that McCall 
also made the statement that if he were the attending 
doctor, "Kennedy wouldn't have a chance." According to 
Reynolds, McCall stated that the assassination of President 
Kennedy was the best thing that ever happened to the United 

States. 

This document contains neither recommendations 
nor conclusions of the FBI. It is the property of the FBI 
and is loaned to your agency; it and its contents are not 
to be distributed outside your agency. — 
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